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Hello Neighbors, and happy fall! 
 After a great run, Terry Allen has decided to step down 
as LVRA President. We sincerely thank him for his years of 
service to our community.  
 My name is Alan Dormire, and I am honored to be 
your next LVRA President to take the organization into the 
future. 
 Music in the Park was a lot of fun. We had 4 great 
bands, but our attendance was lacking. We need more people 
to come to the concerts so that we can continue providing 
entertainment next summer for you. 
 Halloween in the Park will be October 21st from 1-
2:30 pm. Please bring the kids! There will be lots of activities, and costumes are highly 
encouraged. 
  
 
Thank you, 
 
Alan Dormire 
President, LVRA 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

Halloween in the Park ~ October 21st 1-2:30pm 
Santa in the Park ~ December 8th 1-3pm 

 
 
 

 

Alan Dormire 



Where We Live 
 
 
 

 Everyone’s water bill is high. Here are some 
facts about water usage: 

 Dishwashers on average use 6 gallons of water 
per cycle, while Energy Star dishwashers use 4 
gallons. 

 Toilets built before 1982 use 5 to 7 gallons every 
flush. Newer toilets use 1.6 gallons every flush. 

 Standard washing machines use about 23 gallons 
of water per load. Older washing machines use 
40-50 gallons per load.  

 The average family of 4 uses 400 gallons of 
water a day. 

 
The township trustees are currently working with 
Franklin County to reduce the water bills. Also, 
please attend the bi-weekly Township meetings that 
are on Wednesdays. 
  

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP DRIVE 
 

Our annual membership drive is underway. You can mail the form below along with you annual dues of 
$12.00 per household. ($10.00 for Golden Buckeye members.) By joining the association you help 
support many activities in the Village. For example, it enables us to continue the publication of the 
Railsplitter, our Easter Egg Hunt, the July 4th celebration and several other events and contest throughout 
the year.    
To: L.V.R.A. 
PO Box 282101 
Columbus OH 43228 
 
  Name__________________________________________________________________ 
 
  Address_______________________________________Phone____________________ 

Halloween in the Park 
Oct. 21, 1:00-2:30pm 

 We will have a Halloween scavenger hunt, 
wrap the mummy, roll the pumpkin, pass the 
scarecrow, and chalk drawings. There will also be a 
contest to see who can draw the best on a pumpkin. 
 There will be cupcakes to frost and decorate. 
There will also be cider and cookies.  
 Kids should wear their Halloween costumes; 
come and have fun! 
 Hope to see you there! 
 
-Mary and  
     Jim Meyer 
 

                                      **********Please Note********** 
 
Thank you to those of you who have mailed  your membership dues to LVRA. Let’s make an effort to 
get $3000.00 for the year. Just a reminder, we also accept dues from those of you who rent. These dues 
are used to help with the cost of the publication of the Railsplitter and activities we sponsor in Carl Frye 
Park. We would also like to start giving  the $500 scholarship again from LVRA to a deserving student 
who lives in Lincoln village and attends SWCS. We very much wish to continue these community events 
and appreciate your help. Please fill out the form below and send it in along with your payment as soon 
as possible, or visit www.LincolnVillage.com to pay from the comfort of your home. 

 Did You Know? 



Block Watch Events Draw 
2017 to a Close 
 
 First, the Greater Lincoln Village Block Watch 
would sincerely like to thank the well over 100 
residents who attended our first ever National Night 
Out in August! We closed off N Murray Hill Road 
between Medfield and Beacon Hill, and had a first of 
its kind block party. The Franklin County Sheriff’s 
office, Prairie Township Fire Department, and a host 
of other organizations made this a fun and educational 
event for all ages. We are already looking forward to 
planning our next NNO event in 2018! 
  
 We are very much looking forward to our 2nd 
annual Effective Witness program to be held on 
Monday, October 23rd at 7pm. It will be at the 
Southwest Public Library in the Community Room, 
which is on the left when you enter the library. 
Effective Witness is put on by the Franklin County 
Sheriff’s office and features a variety of real world 
scenarios and skills that can assist you in becoming a 
more diligent and aware neighbor.  We believe that 
you will gain a lot from attending. 
  
 Also, you are about to see this round logo on 
the right around town much more often. We have 
purchased car magnets, and we would like all 
residents to display. Not only does the magnets 
promote the Block Watch, it also encourages 
residents to be aware of familiar vehicles in their 
neighborhood. Come get some for your vehicles at 
the Effective Witness program and bring a donation 
of any size to support your Block Watch!  
 
 Remember: this is your Block Watch and 
your community. We cannot do this without your 
involvement. Please email lvblockwatch@gmail.com 
with any of your ideas or if you would like to get 

involved. Your neighbors will appreciate it! 
 
-David Donofrio, President of LV Block Watch 
 
 



 
Want to Help? 

 We are always looking for people to help 
with this paper or LVRA in general. If 
you have suggestions for this paper, 
please email rladina19@gmail.com If you 
want to participate with the LVRA, 
LVRA holds monthly meetings on the 
second Monday of each month at 7:00 pm 
at the National Church Residences on 
Eastham Way. 

 Like us on Facebook! Facebook is the 
quickest way we have to communicate 
with our residents, and we have lots of 
great information about the community 
that you can receive at your fingertips 
each day. Go to Facebook and type in 
“Lincoln Village Residents Association” 
today! 

 We are looking for a Treasurer with 
bookkeeping and financial experience. 
Please email rladina19@gmail.com if you 
are interested. 

2017 Events Calendar  
 

-Halloween in the Park: October 21~1-2:30 pm 
 
-Santa in the Park: December 9th~ 1-3 pm 
 
-Holiday Decorating Contest: December 13-16 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Please pay your membership dues for 
2017 to help support these events. These dates 
have been selected but are subject to change in 
case of bad weather. We would also like you to 
consider supporting the local businesses that 
donate items for our events.  

ATTENTION 
HOMEOWNERS 
 
 If your neighbor 

doesn’t keep their 
grass mowed, as well 
as having trash and 
debris on the 
property, call the 
Township Hall at 614
-878-3317. Listen to 
the prompts and push 
4 for zoning, then 
leave a message.  

 
 If you have furniture 

that you don’t need 
anymore, please call 
the Furniture Bank of 
Central Ohio. They 
will come and pick 
up your furniture; 
there is no need to 

leave furniture on the 
curb. Some people 
can certainly use 
these items! 

 
 For your street lights 

that burn out, you 
can also call the 
township number 
above and push 2 for 
the road department 
and leave a message 
so that they can 
notify AEP. You will 
need to provide the 
address.  



                      National Night Out 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Music in the 

Park 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Prairie Township  
Reference Directory 
 
Prairie Township Trustee Office: 
614-878-3317  
 
Prairie Township Fire Dept.: 
614-878-4571 
 
 
Franklin County Sheriff: 
614-525-3333 
 
 
Lincoln Village Block Watch: 
614-500-9497 
 
Prairie Township Community 
Center: 
614-907-7990  
 
 
Official Website: 
www.LincolnVillage.com 
 
 
Facebook: 
“Lincoln Village Residents  
Association” 
 
 
SERVICES: 
 
 
Social Security Office 
1-800-772-1213 
 
 
Veterans Service Commission 
614-308-1384 
 
Animal Control 
614-525-4385 
 
COTA 
614-228-1776 
 
Franklin County Dept of Aging 
614-525-5230 

4th of  July 
Parade 
LVRA  
Float 







Street Representatives 
 

Amesbury Way, Taunton Way, Pepperidge Ct & 
Schoolhouse Lane…………….Julie Allen     878-3424 
Hamden Way, Powder Mill & Malden Way…….Terry Allen 
Annhurst 4588-4856 ……..…...Mary Meyer             878-4381 
Annhurst 4864-5000 …..…Terry Allen                  
Musket Way & Revere Ct……..Sherma Ferguson    878-5705 
Danhurst Road ……....………. Jason Dunlap           878-4916    
Darbyhurst…………..…..……. Mark and Meredith Ervin 
Carilla Lane………………..…. Virginia Allen           309-3698 
   David Donofrio & Ryan Ladina 
Deerfield Road…………..…...  Tom and Dottie  
       Wickersham      230-1109                                           
Old Village Road & Lodge Ct...  Susan Kelly  795-4608 
Topsfield Road………….……… Will Mills 
North Murray Hill Road…….… Rob Carder             878-1534 
Sturbridge Road……………  …..Vernon & Edith Hall            
Weymouth ……………………… 
Yarmouth………………………..Terry Allen              619-8209 
 

Lincoln Village Shopping Center 
4666 West Broad Street 

Columbus OH 43228 
 

(614) 851-3333 
Mon.-Thur. 9:30– 7:30 
Friday 9:30– 6:00                  AARON LEE 
Saturday 10:00– 5:00               General Manager 
Sunday 12:00 - 4:00         alee@bigbobs-cincy.com 

 
WE HAVE ALL YOUR FLOORING NEEDS! 

Danduran & Assoc ia t e s   
Insurance  Agency  Inc.  

“ Y o ur  A ge n c y  F o r  L i f e ”  

1827 O'Brien Road, Columbus, OH 43228 

Phone: 614-777-8200 
Fax: 614-777-2299 
Email: jane@danduranins.com 

Special Insurance Coverage For 
Special People! 

Auto * Home * Business 

Check out our Facebook page 

Please Pay Your Dues 

Grandview 
            Heights

Free! No Obligation Quotes!
Orders@mpGrandview.com 

Happy Valentine’s Day!

614.769~Print (7746)1724 Northwest Boulevard, Suite B-1
Columbus, OH 43212

(Corner of NW BLVD and Chambers Rd)

614.769~Print (7746)

• Graduation Banners •
• Business Cards •

• Flyers • Pens • Forms •
•Wedding Packages •


